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May 17, 2018 

VIA EMAIL:  outhitt@halifax.ca 

28639 

Councillor Tim Outhit 
Chair, Transportation Standing Committee 
Halifax Regional Municipality 
1841 Argyle Street 
PO Box 1749 
Halifax, NS  B3J 3A5 

Dear Councillor Outhit: 

Re:  Vehicle Side Guard Protection Required by HRM 

I am informed that the Transportation Committee is meeting on May 24 and that the side guard 
issue will be an item on the agenda.   

The Nova Scotia Association of Road Builders would respectfully request an opportunity to 
make submissions when the relevant agenda item is called at the Transportation Committee 
meeting. 

Thank you for your consideration of our request. 

Yours truly, 

William L. Mahody,Q.C.  
bill@mjswm.com 
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